
E-Waste Update report-2021 

The Kamala Nehru College has been taking multiple initiatives for sustainable environmental 

solutions. We collect e-waste (any electrical and electronic equipment including CDs, remote 

controls, chargers etc.) from students, teachers and staff of the College in a bin installed near the 

library. The waste is collected and would be given to Chintan, an environmental NGO as and 

when the bin is full. The E-waste was last picked up on 28th October, 2021. Chintan works on 

waste management and help in providing livelihood opportunities to waste collectors and other 

stakeholders. According the MoU signed with the NGO, the collected waste would be recycled 

and processed in an environment safe manner. Members of the College community regularly 

contribute their waste instead of selling to a scrap dealer (kabadiwala). The pictures of the of the 

bin and waste collected are attached herewith.  

 

    

 



    

 

 

Images showing collection of E-waste from the College. 


